

27 March 72

Bill Nittler 4590 South Julian St. Englewood, Colorado

Dear Bill,

I thought I had answered this letter, but it is still lying on my desk, (under a mountain of stuff). I'm sorry to have delayed so long.

I also had to verify your report with our chief engineer, as he originated the broadcast during maintenance hours. At any rate, you did indeed monitor KIRV, and we are pleased to receive and acknowledge your letter (however long it takes us). Thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

Dick Dragavon V Program Director